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1st May 2020  
  

Dear Families  
  

I hope you continue to remain safe and well as we move into a new month. 
 

Work setting during the next 3 weeks 
We plan to continue setting work for students in the same way during the next 3 weeks up to May half-term.  For 
projects on Class Charts, the new due date is 22nd May.  Students should be choosing to complete projects that 
they have not tackled in the past 3 weeks. 
 

Students in Year 7 and 8 should continue to complete a minimum of 3 projects each week from a range of 
subjects.  If students are able to, they should complete more projects than this each week with a suggested 
maximum of 6 projects each week.  We remain mindful that each family will have different circumstances and we 
wish to continue to set work which is both manageable and sustainable for families.  If all projects are completed, 
Miss Newman has also uploaded some further resources onto Class Charts which will be available from 
Monday.  Please contact Mr Walsh further with any queries. 
 

Students in Year 9 should continue with project work or coursework if more appropriate for some subjects.  This 
work continues to be set on Class Charts.  If all projects are completed, Miss Newman has also uploaded some 
further resources onto Class Charts which will be available from Monday.  Please contact Mr Megaw with any 
further queries. 
 

Students in Year 10 should continue with completing work set by their teachers on Class Charts which in some 
subjects will continue to be in the form of longer project-style pieces of work. 
 

Students in Year 11 should continue to prepare for Sixth Form work, which can be found on the school website 
here: https://haileyburyturnford.com/prep-work-for-sixth-form-college-and-work/   
 

Students in Year 12 will continue to have work set by email by their class teachers, and advice and support is 
available for Year 13 students here: https://haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2020/04/Letter-to-Year-13-
students-3.4.20.pdf  Sixth form students should continue to keep in touch with the Sixth Form management team 
for support as necessary.  
 

When will school be open again? 
This remains unknown, but we should expect to hear more information from the government next week.  Once 
we have further information we will be in a better position to plan for what will happen after May half-term.   
  

Keeping in touch 
We have published the third of our Student Bulletins for students in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 this week.  Do take a look 
at them if you haven't already - they continue to provide a great way to keep our students connected to their 
year groups, and provide positive news during this difficult time for us all. 
  

Please do continue to stay at home this weekend and stay safe to protect lives. 
  

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 
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